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Notice Regarding Our Shares Entering the Grace Period for Market Reassignment 

(Number of Shareholders) to the Second Section 

 

The shares of Anicom Holdings, Inc. (the “Company”) have been announced by Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. 

(“TSE”) on July 10, 2020 to have entered the grace period for market reassignment (regarding the number of 

shareholders) to its Second Section. Details are as follows: 

 

1. Reason for entering the grace period for market reassignment 

As the number of shareholders holding share units of the Company at March 31, 2020, its fiscal year-end, 

was below the number stipulated in TSE’s Securities Listing Regulations, Rule 311, Paragraph 1, Item 1 

(2,000 at fiscal year-end), the Company’s shares entered the grace period in which “where the number of 

shareholders does not reach at least 2,000 within the period from the day immediately following the end of 

a business year that is subject to examination to the day on which one (1) year has passed since that day, 

the Exchange shall reassign such stock, etc. to the Second Section Market” pursuant to provisions under 

the Enforcement Rules for Securities Listing Regulations, Rule 311, Paragraph 1, Item 1a. 

 

2. Grace period for market reassignment 

From April 1, 2020 to March 31, 2021 

The Company’s shares will be released from the grace period if the number of shareholders reaches at 

least 2,000 as of the record date, etc. during the abovementioned period. 

 

3. Future measures 

Upon the Company’s shares entering the grace period for market reassignment to the Second Section, the 

Company will work on measures to raise the number of shareholders through means such as dialogue with 

individual shareholders and investors as well as enhancing disclosure. Your understanding and support is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

 


